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• Since going fully remote, our attendance numbers have held steady.  We 
are in the range of 93%, this is very similar to our numbers when in person.   
 

• Due to COVID restrictions, the PBIS Eagle Power program at the middle 
school has not been able to hold fundraisers.  Thanks to the generosity of 
the parent group and a local business, the program will continue to 
recognize students.  Roy's Dixie Delight donated 15 - $10 gift certificates 
and the PTSA donated $1000 to the Eagle Power program.  Gift cards will 
be purchased with some of the donated funds and will be used along with 
the Roy's Dixie Delight gift certificates to recognize students in the weekly 
Eagle Power card drawings. 

 

• Our PBIS committee is putting together holiday packages full of goodies for 
a select group of students who have been meeting all the attendance and 
academic requirements since going fully remote.  These students will be 
entered into a drawing where 10 students at each grade level will be 
selected.  We have several teachers who will be delivering these packages 
to the students who were randomly chosen. 
 

• Our teachers will be meeting with Sara Shriver this Friday for our district 
provided professional development.  Sara will be providing direction and 
feedback to our teachers on their curriculum work.  We are close to 
finishing phase 1 of this process which includes our “I can” statements, 
pacing guides, and instructional resources.   
 

 


